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Institute for Government

AGENDA





1. Apologies.

2. Minutes of the meeting on 16th December 2014.

3. Matters arising.

4. Updates:

· The report “Financing Scotland” was published on 19th December with an accompanying blog. Copies were sent to the Chairmen and Clerks of PASC and the Treasury Committee the CEO of the LGA and Lord Hennessy on 22nd December.
· The report on the deployment and development of senior civil servants was published on 6th January (when it also featured in Civil Service World online) with an accompanying blog on the following day. 
· The evidence to the PCRC inquiry into “A New Magna Carta” was submitted on 23rd December and published on our website, with the consent of the Committee, on 12th January. 
· The provisional January slot for the spring event was cancelled because of problems in arranging speakers. It will now take place on 16th March.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The “Next Government” report, on which the spring event will be based, is ready for publication. It was agreed at the last meeting that publication should not be delayed beyond January; has the delay of the proposed event until mid-March affected that decision? 
· Alun Evans has been invited to attend meetings on an informal basis until his retirement from the civil service in April when he will become a full member of the Executive Committee.

5. Ministerial churn (EC0120n1).

6. Coalition decision-making (EC0120n2). 
 
7. Any other business.
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